
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Tony Barron, executive director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643 
 
Re: Painting Services – Schwegler, Sunflower 
 
Date: June 8, 2017 
 
 
Background: 
At its January 9, 2017 meeting, the Board of Education approved the 2017 Capital 
Improvement Project list. As part of this plan, classrooms not included in the 2013 bond 
construction at Schwegler and Sunflower Elementary Schools will be renovated. Due to 
time constraints and limited district staff availability, administration received the following 
bids for painting services. 
 
Bids and Specifications: 
Dahmer Construction Services provided the lowest total package price for painting 
services. Services will include patching drywall as needed, along with painting all 
drywall, block walls and ceiling beams. 
 

Company Name Schwegler Sunflower Total 
Absolute Painting $19,532.04 $34,223.20 $53,755.24 

Brotherton Painting $28,785.00 $37,024.36 $65,809.36 

Dahmer Construction Services $19,986.00 $20,996.00 $40,982.00 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval to contract with Dahmer Construction 
Services for painting at Schwegler and Sunflower Elementary Schools in the amount of 
$40,982 to be paid from the Capital Outlay Fund Budget. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve a contract with Dahmer Construction Services 
for painting at Schwegler and Sunflower Elementary Schools in the amount of $40,982.” 
 


